
Would you like a chance at 

the National Spelling Bee? 

 

Come find out how to compete in 
the annual Hale Charter Academy 
spelling bee. Open to all interested 
6th, 7th, and 8th graders. 

 

How do I compete? 

Come to an informational meeting on Wednesday, December 13th at lunch 
in E123. We will explain rules and procedures, and we will also have 
spelling study lists available. See Mrs. Johnson in E123 or your English 
teacher if you have questions. 

 

The Hale Spelling Bee will begin on Wednesday, January 17th at lunch in 
E123, and it will continue every day at lunch until we have a winner. 

 

The winner of the Hale Spelling Bee will advance to the Regional Bee, and 
winner of the Regional Bee advances to the state and national bees. 
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